
 
 

TOWN OF INNISFIL 
VARIOUS ROADS DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS PROGRAM 

 
NOTICE OF VIRTUAL PUBLIC ENGAGEMENT 

 

 
 
The Town of Innisfil has initiated a Class Environmental Assessment (EA) for drainage 
improvements in the Bonsecours Beach and Goodfellow Beach area in the community of Alcona.  
This study is being executed in accordance with the planning and design process for Schedule 
“B” projects as outlined in the Municipal Engineers Association Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment document (October 2000, as amended in 2007 and 2011).   
 
Virtual public engagement is being offered to allow interested members of the public an 
opportunity to review and provide comments on the alternative design concepts, the 
recommendations and the next steps in the study process.  A recorded presentation and display 
boards detailing the above, and describing the overall study will be available for viewing on the 
Town’s website www.getinvolvedinnisfil.ca/drainage for a 2-week period from May 26th, 2021 to 
June 9th, 2021.  Members of the public are encouraged to submit comments by June 30th, 2021 (a 
comment sheet is also available on the Town’s website).   
 
Upon receipt of agency and public comments, the final preferred solutions will be confirmed and 
supporting environmental investigations will be completed for Town review and council 
endorsement.  Following this, the report will be available for public review and comment.  A 
separate notice pertaining to this will be issued at that time.   
 
Project Contacts: 
 
Amber Leal, C.E.T. or Amanda Kellett, P.Eng.  
Town of Innisfil  Tatham Engineering Limited 
Tel: 705-436-3740, ext. 3246 Tel: 705-733-9037, ext 2042  
e-mail: aleal@innisfil.ca e-mail: akellett@tathameng.com 
 
This Notice issued April 22, 2021. 

http://www.getinvolvedinnisfil.ca/drainage

